As part of the scheme development, a Non-Statutory Public Consultation is now being
carried out to allow members of the public an opportunity to review the current scheme and
raise any comments.

To have your say please visit https://www.cavancoco.ie/activetravel or scan the QR code for
access. Closing date for providing feedback on the design is Tuesday 10th October 2023.

In addition, an in person Non-Statutory Public Consultation event will be held in Virginia
Show Centre on Tuesday 26th of September 2023 at 3pm-7pm, where members of the public
are invited to meet the project team and discuss the current scheme.
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